
COMMUNICATION NO. 3 (REVISED) 
 
The answer to the second question has been revised. 
 
Q: As per highlighted section on page 30, will the Parks Department be responsible for the  
 protection of the surrounding area including grass area, pavilion, and pedestrian walkway? 
A: No, Contractor will be responsible. 
 
Q: AS per paragraph 1, section 1 – Site Preparation, will the Town be responsible for the  

demolition of existing courts?  If so, will they also be responsible for excavations of the post 
footings? 

A: Yes, the Town will be responsible for the demolition of the existing courts.  The fencing  
posts remain as is; nettling posts are the responsibility of the Contractor to install, not 
demolish. 


